
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(27 June 2023, 11.45am) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Infection Prevention and Control Quality Improvement Network Newsletter 
 
 
Are You Ready?  From 1 July Scottish Fire & Rescue Service (SFRS) will no 
longer attend automatic fire alarm activation in non-sleeping buildings, unless there 
is a confirmed fire, or signs of fire.  
  
This effects all staff and structures, So, will you be ready?  Do you need additional 
assistance? Is your programme in place?  Click here for more information. 
 
 
Infection Prevention and Control Quality Improvement Network Newsletter  
 
Click here for the fifth issue of the IPCQIN (Infection Prevention and Control 
Quality Improvement Network) staff newsletter for an update on the network’s 
progress to date. 
  
Morag Gardner, Deputy Nurse Director for Acute Services – chair of the IPCQIN, 
said: “I am delighted to be able to share the fifth IPCQI Network newsletter and our 
Board wide continued focus on improving person centred infection prevention and 
control practices, ensuring a safe and effective care experience. There is much 
improvement work ongoing so please take the opportunity to read about the great 
work which is happening across all our clinical teams.  
 
“Thank you in particular to our frontline staff for working hard to ensure our CPE 
and MRSA Clinical Risk Assessments are being completed on admission – this 
makes such a difference to the control of spread of these organisms and to the 
care and treatment to our patients. I hope you enjoy reading about the work the 
IPCQI Network are leading, and welcome any feedback or interest in this work.”    
 
 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet%2FSitePages%2FAre-You-Ready-.aspx&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C76cdb11aaec448de7c0b08db76f697a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638234573703896250%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OOdHxEkthBHqo2uNJU6rPJZV6YDCPmeKE2oHeOuLWTU%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fdownloads%2Fipcqin-newsletter-5th-issue%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C76cdb11aaec448de7c0b08db76f697a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638234573703896250%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OYdxCGdFa5MlbGsjOfKeiYnHIKbFSzru0UBe2LonVIQ%3D&reserved=0


 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit our new Staffnet Hub: GGC-
Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  

have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 

   
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C76cdb11aaec448de7c0b08db76f697a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638234573703896250%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BxRwV39Oj2TYPqXCuoD7XTqbwAdKtGFsJdo2h5zL9jE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fscottish.sharepoint.com%2Fsites%2FGGC-Staffnet&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C76cdb11aaec448de7c0b08db76f697a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638234573703896250%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BxRwV39Oj2TYPqXCuoD7XTqbwAdKtGFsJdo2h5zL9jE%3D&reserved=0
https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fspeakup&data=05%7C01%7CLyn.Stirling%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C76cdb11aaec448de7c0b08db76f697a8%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638234573703896250%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=5gZDLVPAJpMvD7Y5LgRTp%2BSPSRdYVzCWsiIpZQxWNww%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

